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  American Institute of Accountants
INCORPORATED UNDER THE LAWS OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

13 EAST 41ST STREET. NEW YORK

September 21, 1939.

To Secretaries of
State Boards of Accountancy.

Gentlemen:

The 1939 year-book of the American Institute of Ac­
countants will contain, as usual, a list of members of state 
boards of accountancy. Will you, therefore, please let us know 
whether or not the following is the correct title and personnel 
of your state board?

It will be quite satisfactory if you will merely in­
dicate on this letter any changes which may have occurred in 
the title and personnel of your board.

We are particularly anxious that the addresses be ac­
curate, that the officers be correctly designated and that 
each 0. P. A. on the board be indicated.

We should also like to have a list of the C. P. A. 
certificates issued in your jurisdiction since

If there is any expense involved, the Institute will, 
of course, be glad to meet it.

With thanks in advance for your assistance,

Yours sincerely,

JOHN L. CAREY

Secretary.
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